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ICYMI:	National	Electrical	Contractors	Association	(NECA)		

Endorses	Rocky	Chavez	for	Congress		
	

SAN	DIEGO,	CALIFORNIA	–	Last	week,	by	unanimous	decision,	the	NECA	San	Diego	Board	
of	Directors	voted	to	endorse	Rocky	Chavez	for	Congress	in	the	49th	District.	
	
Executive	Director	Andrew	Berg	commented	“Rocky	is	a	uniquely	qualified	candidate	who	
brings	 experience	 and	 passion	 to	 the	 table.	 As	 a	 proven	 leader	 and	 a	 champion	 for	 his	
community,	 Mr.	 Chavez	 understands	 the	 business	 model	 of	 NECA	 Contractors	 and	 has	
strongly	supported	the	construction	industry.	He	has	long	recognized	the	direct	impact	this	
industry	 has	 on	 the	 nation’s	 economy	 and	 has	 fought	 cumbersome	 governmental	
regulations	 at	 the	 local	 and	 state	 level.	 Col.	 Chavez	 (Ret.)	 will	 no	 doubt	 hold	 federal	
agencies	accountable	for	every	dollar.”	
	
"It	 is	 truly	an	honor	to	receive	the	endorsement	 for	 the	49th	Congressional	District	 from	
NECA,"	 said	 Congressional	 candidate	 Col.	 Rocky	 Chavez	 (Ret.).	 "This	 industry	 plays	 an	
important	role	in	our	economy	—	providing	jobs	and	innovations.	They	pride	themselves	in	
being	 solution-providers,	 which	 is	 exactly	 what	 I'll	 be	 for	 the	 voters	 of	 this	 District	 in	
Washington,	D.C."	
	
NECA	is	the	voice	of	the	more	than	650,000	electrical	construction	professionals	that	bring	
power,	light,	and	communication	technology	to	communities	across	the	U.S.		
	
Chavez	 served	 as	 Acting	 Secretary	 of	 the	 California	 Department	 of	 Veterans	 Affairs,	 is	
currently	 the	 Chair	 of	 the	 Governor’s	 Military	 Council,	 and	 was	 a	 City	 Councilman	 before	
being	 elected	 to	 the	 76th	 Assembly	 District,	 which	 includes	 Camp	 Pendleton,	 Carlsbad,	
Encinitas,	Oceanside,	and	Vista.		
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